
Dear Richard Jones:  
  
The proposal you recently submitted through the InfoEd system was given a temporary 
submission number to reflect its status as an InfoEd-initiated submission.  This message 
is to inform you that your proposal has been assigned a new, permanent log number as 
indicated below.  You will use this new number if you wish to check the funding status of 
this proposal at a later date by browsing for it in the InfoEd Proposal Tracking module. 
  
Proposal Title: UV Laser Refurbishment for Milling Research-Grade Diamonds 
  
Old Proposal Number:  PD10-0036 
  
NEW Proposal Number:  IFP-100035 


